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Your Comment 
I urge the LIPA board to move toward a more democratically structured energy system--
a system that would be more responsive to the needs of the public. The LIPA board 
should terminate its contract with PSEG, eliminating privatization, and instead move 
toward a truly public-oriented, rather than profit-oriented system. Including a broad 
range of stakeholders will work toward providing climate justice as well as confronting 
the basic and far-reaching environmental impacts of climate change, best handled by a 
fully-public entity. 


